
First Grade News 
 

Week of 5/15/17 
 

Reading: We are reading Readworks Passages and answering 
comprehension questions. There will not be homework or test the 
remainder of the year.  
 
Math: We are talking about the value of coins and paper money.We are 
also talking about adding with regrouping.  
 
Saxon: We are talking about vc/ccv, digraph au, digraph aw, wild colt 
words, and digraph oa.  
 
Social Studies: We are talking about the President’s on the coins and some 
history about them.  
 
Science: We will do some STEM activities this week.  
 
 
Reminders:  
5/16 K and 8th Graduation 
5/17 Awards Day/ Talent Show 
5/18 Report Cards 
5/19 10:00 Last Day  
 
 
Have a great summer! I have enjoyed having all of you this year and wish 
you the best in 2nd Grade! 
 
 
Mrs. Miranda 


